WHITMORE PARK PRIMARY SCHOOL



Halford Lane Coventry CV6 2HG

Telephone: 02476335697 Headteacher: Mrs McGibney

Email: <u>admin @whitmorepark.org</u>
Website: <u>http://www.whitmorepark.org/</u>

Twitter: @whitmore_park

Dear Parents / Carers

Monday 24th May 2021

Year 1 ZooLab Workshop

This year, the children have not been able to attend any trips and visitors have been restricted but we are hoping to end the year on a high with a fantastic hands on experience that the children will remember for many years to come. On **Monday 5**th **July**, the children in Year 1 have been offered an exciting opportunity to take part in a workshop with a team of animal experts. This will be based on our Science topics of Animals and Senses.

During this fantastic workshop, the children will take part in activities to learn about a variety of animals and their senses. The children will get to explore and understand how animals use their senses within their habitats and they will even be able to handle some of the animals if they are brave enough!

This workshop will be led by an expert from ZooLab, supported by your child's class teacher and teaching assistant. This work shop will be a great opportunity for children to recap learning from the spring and summer term.

We are requesting a voluntary contribution of £7.27 (to be paid by Monday 21st June) if you wish your child to take part in this workshop. The contribution is voluntary, but the workshop will only take place if there are enough voluntary contributions to make it possible otherwise the visit will be cancelled and a full refund will be made. The school advises those parents who feel they cannot contribute to discuss this on an individual basis with the Head Teacher. We will not exclude any pupils from taking part in the workshop because their parents cannot afford to contribute at a particular time. Payment can be made online via the Schoolgateway, if you need any assistance with this please contact the school office.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours Sincerely

Year 1 Teachers









